
Week Beginning 21th October 2024 

This half-term our topic is ‘Happy Children, Happy School’ 
 

Literacy 

This week in phonics we will recap all of the sounds we 

have learnt so far and blending to read simple words to 

read some simple captions. We will practise correct 

formation of c, o, a, d and g in our daily handwriting 

session. 
 

Mathematics 

This week our number of the week is number 6.  We 

will continue comparing quantities and numbers up to 

10. 
 

Understanding the World 

We will be recapping and sharing our learning about our 

school and families. We will be talking what we have 

done at school, the people we have met and our school 

values. We will recap what we have learnt about our 

families, community and where we live.  

 

      

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term holiday.  


